
Ambassador meets members of Angola-India Chamber of Commerce & 

Industry  (22 May 2018) 

An event was organised at Porteja Building, Luanda on 22 May 2018 to 

introduce members of the Angola-India Chamber of Commerce & Industry 

to newly arrived Ambassador of India HE. Mr. Srikumar Menon. In his 

remarks to the assembled members, Ambassador spoke of the potential of 

bilateral trade & investment opportunities and the significant role that the 

Chamber can play in creating and expanding a favourable climate for 

further improvement of business relations between India and Angola. The 

Chamber, he said, should be an active platform for initiating opportunities 

and for networking among companies from both sides. He called on the 

Chamber members to strive to achieve successful collaboration between 

Indian and Angolan companies, while leveraging the synergy flowing from 

the common business cultures. 

     

 


